COLUMBUS CONTRACTOR 985 SCHROCK ROAD

COLUMBUS, OHIO 43229
COMPANY (614) 785-1155 PHONE
(614) 785-9454 FAX

9-8-03

Shannon Pine

City of Columbus Department of Development
757 Carolyn Avenue

Columbus, Ohio 43224

Re: Application Z03-030

Dear Shannon,

As of September 1, 2003, I will represent Columbus Contractor Company in all matters regarding
the rezoning of the property at 2648 Brown Road.The application was filed on behalf of the
company by John S. Girard. As of this date, it is my understanding that you are preparing the
ordinance for presentation to City Council and no further action is required on my part until I am
notified of the hearing date.

Please contact me with any questions or concerns you may have regarding this matter.

Sincerely, %
ay Girard
President, Columbus Contractor Co.



